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                                                                 Palmerstown, Dublin 20. 
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                                                              Fax: 01 6265253 
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Website: www.stbrigidspalmerstown.com 

 

26th September 2019 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

 

Swimming will be offered in the school year 2019-2020 Term 1 to all pupils from 3rd and 4th classes. The 

cost for a 6 week course is €45 per pupil to include transport, instruction and pool hire. Each course will be 

restricted to a limited number of pupils. Monies for swimming must be paid in full before Friday 4th  

October. It will not be possible to refund money during the year. The first course will begin Friday Oct 11th. 

Places will be filled on a first come, first serve basis. If you wish your daughter to participate in the 

swimming course please sign below. It is equally important that you let us know if your daughter will not be 

participating.  

 

Thank you, 

 

 

______________________                                                               ________________ 

V. Ferguson                                                                                        A. O’Shea 
Swimming Co-ordinator                                                                               Principal                     
 

 

 

 

 

 

My daughter ______________________ will be taking part in organised swimming lessons during the 

school year 2017-2018 

 

The full fee of €45 is enclosed. ⁭  
 

 

 

Signed: ____________________ 

 

 

 

 

My daughter ___________________ will not be taking part in organised swimming lessons during the 

school year 2017-2018 

 

 

Signed: ___________________ 
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